
Prof Christopher Pickvance 

University of Kent, Canterbury 
 

 

 

 

Dear Professor Horvath, 

 

Thank you for sending me the sad announcement of the death of Gyorgy Enyedi. He was a major figure 

in Hungarian geography. He organized many publications and was very active internationally. He helped 

to develop the careers of numerous younger colleagues with some of whom my wife Kati and I were 

pleased to be able to work during our research on housing and environmental movements and on 

environmental regulation in Hungary. 

 

I am sure his work will be remembered for many years. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Prof Christopher Pickvance 

University of Kent, Canterbury 
 


